
Kudos: Tracy Rohrdanz 

Tracy Rohrdanz, KIDS manager for the Office of Children, Youth and Families (CYF), was nominated and 

selected as a member of the American Public Human Services Association’s (APHSA) inaugural Emerging 

Leaders Program. As an Emerging Leader, Tracy will attend the 2016 IT Solutions Management (ISM) 

Conference in Phoenix this September where she will participate in specialized trainings on leadership 

and management. Additionally, Tracy will present a poster to conference attendees that showcases 

KIDS’ new Supervisor Log – a solution she designed and implemented. 

“Tracy is dedicated to the advancement of technology that benefits staff and leads to improved 

outcomes for our families. She is an emerging leader at DHS, and her work with the agency and outside 

stakeholders is viewed as highly competent, reliable, and dependable,” said Margie Remele, Manager of 

CYF Practice and Policy. “We are very excited for Tracy to be a part of this program and believe 
conference attendees will benefit from her valuable experience.” 

Tracy is excited about this new challenge: “The nomination and acceptance into the first Emerging 

Leaders Program is an honor and an opportunity for me to share what work I have been a part of here at 

DHS and to learn from others. I hope to bring back some strategies that will help me be the best 

manager I can be and to learn how to help my team continue to grow and excel.” 

 


